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Activity:  Students’ Council Elections 2022-2023 

Date and year: 01/10/2022 

Venue: G Block 

Objective:  To develop and provide opportunities for leadership and service to the 
college. 

 To encourage personal growth of leaders through meetings and 
organizations. 

 To create an environment where student can voice out their concern 
and needs. 

 

Organizing team College Election Committee 2022-2023 

Summary of the 
proceedings 

The nomination forms were invited in a prescribed format from the students desirous 

of contesting for students’ council elections by uploading a notification on the college 

website on 7/9/2022. It was notified that the said nomination forms should be 

submitted on or before 21/9/2022 and students were given a time period till 24/9/2022 

for withdrawal of nominations. All the forms were scrutinized by the committee in 

accordance to GU Statute SSA 7(vii) on 26/9/2022 and the unopposed candidates 

were officially declared winners. The contestants and the unopposed winners were 

briefed about the code of conduct and other protocols by the Committee convener, 

Co-convener and the Offg. Principal. The classes for which no nomination forms 

were received were notified to do so on or before 28/9/2022 by uploading 

notification-2 for the selection process of such candidates. Elections were conducted 

on 1/10/2022 following all proper protocols for only those classes wherein 

nominations were received on or before 21/9/2022. Elections were conducted only for 

the class of TYBSc and the winners of CR (male) and CR (Female) were declared by 

majority of votes. For the nominations received upon the uploading of second 

notification by the committee, a formal interview process was conducted by the 

committee to select the respective CR. 

The committee did not receive any nomination from the classes of TYBA, SYBVoc 

and TYBVoc for both the CR seats while the nomination for male CR was not 

received from the class of SYBA and female CR was not received from FYBVoc. 

The College Election committee recommended to keep the aforementioned seats 

vacant in the council as no student showed any interest even after 2 formal 

notifications from the committee. 
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